
 
PUBLIC NOTICE | WEDDIN SHIRE COUNCIL 

RECYCLING & GENERAL WASTE COLLECTION 

THURSDAY 28 MARCH 2024 & TUESDAY 2 APRIL 2024 

 

Due to the Easter public holiday’s Weddin Shire Council wish to advise the following: 

 

Recycling Collection (EAST) scheduled for Good Friday will be moved to the 

previous day being Thursday 28 March 2024. Recycling will be collected first and 

then general waste. 

 

Recycling Collection (WEST) scheduled for Easter Monday will be moved to 

Tuesday 2 April 2024. Recycling will be collected first and then general waste. 

 

Residents are encouraged to have their bins placed ready for collection the night 

before.   

 

Please note that your general waste bin will be collected much later in the day due to 

the recycling collection occurring on the same day. 

 

 

 

25 March 2024 


